UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
THE SCHOOL OF LAW
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

October 29, 1942,

Dr. Forrest C. Allen,
Director of Physical Education,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kans.

In re: Publishing Physical Education schedule in ours.

Dear Dr. Allen:

I have the same problem with the schedule of the Military Department. May I suggest that if we have a few extra copies of your schedule at hand during enrollment that we can probably function very nicely without going to the expense of re-publishing it. What do you say?

FJM:MD

Very sincerely yours,